
4 EWYORK 
STATE OF 
OPPORTUNITY. 

Environmental 
facilities Corporation 

July 16, 2019 

The Honorable Jerome D. Schad 
Chairman 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main Street 
Buffalo, NY 14203 

Re: Project No. 18586 
Ball Pump Station Transmission Main 
Erie County Water Authority 
Erie County 
Increase in WI/A Grant Award 

Dear Chairman Schad: 

ANDREW M. CUOMO 
Governor 

SABRINA M. TV 
President and CEO 

On behalf of Governor Andrew M. Cuomo, I am pleased to inform you that your 
community's grant for the above referenced project through the New York State Water 
Infrastructure Improvement Act (WIIA) has been increased from $1,722,159 to $3,000,000. The 
WIIA program's maximum grant thresholds for the 2019 funding year have been revised and is 
providing the opportunity to increase the grant award for this important project. 

Please note that your grant amount is based on information provided in your application, 
including total estimated eligible project costs, The New York State Environmental Facilities 
Corporation (EFC) will determine the actual amount of your grant when the project is complete 
and EFC confirms the final project costs. Your grant may be reduced if total project costs are less 
than antiCipated or if your project receives grant from another source. 

Please confirm your acceptance of the increased grant award and intent to proceed with 
this project by completing and signing the enclosed form and e-mailing it to 
nyswatergrants@efc.ny.gov no later than August 9, 2019. 

Upon receipt of the confirmation, members of our EFC and DOH team will contact you to 
discuss how to best proceed with your grant agreement to incorporate the additional grant 
amount. Thank you for your participation in the WIIA program. We look forward to continue 
working with you on yourwater quality improvement project. 

Enclosure(s) 

Sincerely, 

C~·~=~:;=~~:, 
-sabrina'M. Ty 

President and CEO 

cc: Erie County Water Authority - Mr. Steven Denzler, P.E. (email) 
Erie County Water Authority - Mr. Robert Lichtenthal (email) 
Wendel- Mr. Michael Wymer, P.E. (email) 

625 Broadway, Albany, NV 12207.29971518.402.69241 www.efc.ny.gov 



ACKNOWLEDGEMENT AND ACCEPTANCE OF WIIA GRANT AWARD 

Please confirm your community's acceptance of the additional WIIA grant for Project No. 18586 
by signing and providing the milestone information below. Please e-mail the completed form to 
nyswatergrants@efc.ny.qov no later than August 9,2019. 

ACKNOWLEDGED: 
Erie County Water Authority 
Ball Pump Station Transmission Main 
Project No. 18586 

_____ ---' ___ -'-____ (Signature of Authorized Representative) 

______________ (Print Name) 

____________ (Title) (Daie) 


